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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, January 19, 2012 at the K of C 
Hall, starting at 7:30 PM.  Lunch will be 
served after the meeting.   
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, January 5, 2012 at 7:00 
PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

There will be an unscheduled meeting of 

the auxiliary on February 16 at 7:00 
p.m.  Welcome to new member Carey 
Hudnut.  Jan. 6 fish fry.  50/50 Workers:  
Marlene Pieper and Wilma Cierpiot. Cake 
Servers: Sandy Tidd, Sharon Scully, Millie 
Craig and Carol Sell.  Feb. 3 fish fry. 
50/50 Workers:  Carol Prinster and Ruth 
Rothermich.  Cake Servers:  Jane Haas, 
JoAnn Schoenherr, Marge Gentemann and 
Alice Forbeck.  Feb. 24 fish fry.  50/50 
Workers:  Carol Prinster and Rita Meyers.  
Cake Servers:   Mary Dierkes, Mary 
Fetsch, Sharon Scully and Marlene Pieper. 
The collection for the April meeting will 
be for the Crisis Center: Diapers, wet 
wipes, baby bottles, Formula (any kind), 
baby food for any age. 
The attendance prize was missed by 
Rosemary Popp.  Jeanette Thomas won the 
50/50 drawing of $20. 

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Randy 
Berkbuegler whose sister died, Randy 
Mace whose mother died and William 
Grumich, Jr. who died. 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Howard Van Booven was not 
present and missed the $55.00 attendance 
prize.   
 

Brother Bob Hudnut won the $30.00 
50/50. 
 

WE WISH A BLESSED, HAPPY AND 

PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR TO ALL. 

 

  

 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: Kevin Hudnut…………...978-3639 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grand Knight: Thomas Blethroad..294-1790 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster……….........272-4768 
Recorder: Juan Ante……………....314-313-5826 
Advocate: Rich Fetsch….…..................278-1483 
Warden: Nick Bizelli………….………….661-5530 
Treasurer: Tracy Hakenewerth………...272-4818 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas…......................240-5239 
Trustees:  William Wolf………………….272-3154 
 Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@KOFC.ORG  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 

President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: John Prinster..…………240-0240 
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano……..314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Robert Crangle……….…...240-3441 

 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Carol Sell………………939-5423 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Stella Riechmann……………240-8462 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Carol Joseph…………………240-8841 

Rita Thornhill….…….………. 978-3295  

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 

It is now time to pay you membership dues 
for 2012.  The notices are currently in the 
mail and are due by January 31st.  
If you have changed your phone number or 
e-mail address or moved, would you please 
send any changes to me Ron Gardiner 109 
Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 63366-4393, 
FS2269@mac.com  and also Kevin at 
www.thecompass2269.com. 
 
Thanks to Jane and Ron Haas, Carol Sell, 
Sharon and Vince Scully and Jeanette 
Thomas for decorating the hall for 
Christmas. 

 

 

FIRST FRIDAY FISH FRY  
 

The next first Friday fish fry will be on 
Jan. 6th with serving from 5:00 PM to 7:30 
PM and as always we can use desserts.  All 

those who are scheduled to work at the 

fish fries are asked to please remain and 

help with the final cleanup.  If you are 

scheduled to work and you can’t make 

it, it is your responsibility to find 

someone to replace you.  If you are not 

scheduled but can work, your help 

would be appreciated.   
 

Team #3                Jim Piel                978-3560 

 1/6      3/2     3/23      10/7 

 
Nasi, Pat…..…..561-9993  Kunza, Larry.….978-9544 
Meyer, Joe……379-1696  Reller, Joe.……..978-1263 
Schoenherr, J…978-3347  Gentemann, M…639-6908 
Wilmes, D…….332-4482  McCulloch, J…..294-1374 
Hale, Kevin.…..379-2565  Hennessy, Bill....240-6497 
Wilmes, Tim.....379-0060  Buechler, Al…...272-8823 
Datt, Ralph.…...281-9488  Wiemann, John..978-5938 
Bellanca, M..314-210-3675  Walsh, Jack……332-6868 
Gilbert, Kevin ..294-7949  Sorenson, Greg...379-5285 
Perkins, Mark…240-1145 Barry, Jim..........240-6471 
Pabst, Charles…978-5959 Daugherty, T.....272-5972 
Popp, Bob……..240-5194  Tidd, Don…...…379-5979 
Bauer, James …272-8268  Beach, Ken...........294-3127 
Flesch, Ken……240-7001  Koestner, Kevin...294-0955 
Bill Craig...........294-0092 

 

Team #5            Nick Bizelli               661-5530 

1/6      3/2      3/23      10/7 

 
Niehaus, Don…240-6180  Renna, Mark..….978-1598 
Lowrey, Andy…240-8579  Kirchoff, T……240-0501 
Deters, Ed……..240-7350  Aubuchon, Don..980-3220 
Garvey, Mike….281-3635  Gardiner, Ron....978-7639 
Niehaus, Jason..713-2513  Batenhorst, Greg.980-1523 
Maher, Dennis..272-1114  Hernandez, L…..272-1913 
Swoboda, Don..240-4004  Deterding, Rob...240-1537 
Hackman, Rob..240-0699  Deterding, Nor....240-8907 
Weber, Robert..240-9308  Deterding, Luke.240-1537 
McGuire, Dan...332-5478  Thomas, Wm......240-9331 
Henke, Mark….272-1419  Dickherber, T.....978-1386 
Haas, Michael..661-5845  Frey, Thomas…...281-0566 
Vohsen, Mike...294-1958  Vohsen, Andrew..978-1577 

 
ACTIVITIES 

 

Home Association Meeting      Jan. 5, 2012 
First Friday Fish Fry        Jan. 6, 2012 
Roses for Life       Jan. 7/8, 2012 
Charity Meeting       Jan. 10, 2012 
Regular Meeting                     Jan. 19, 2012 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup      Jan. 21, 2012 
Euchre Tournament     Feb. 18, 2012 
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HALL CLEANING 

The hall cleaning work list for January is 
as follows: 
 

D Niehaus  capt   240-6180 
 
S Albers………978-8864  J Ante…….314-313-5826  

J Bureck……...379-0597 J Anth..………379-2384 
G Batenhorst....980-1523 M Bellanca…314-210-3675 
Al Buechler…..272-8823  R Clark………240-2324  
N Deterding.....240-8907  G Doering...314-477-9622 
N Fredrick....636-399-8144   J Brucks..........240-9607 
K Hale……......379-2565  L Hernandez..272-1913 
J Landgraf…...628-9964  B Lepping.......240-4604 
Mark Martin.....281-3547  P Nasi…….…561-9993 
A Niebur……..240-2031  S Schnyder….541-1855 
W Byrnes…....240-7804  Luther Viel…..294-4088 

 

 ROSES FOR LIFE 
 

The Roses for Life initiative will be held 
on the weekend of January 7 and 8, 2012.  
At both Assumption and St. Barnabas 
parishes, the roses will be placed in the 
pews for your signatures. Please participate 
in this Pro Life effort. We will be sending 
the signed roses to our federal 
representatives to impress upon them to 
vote Pro Life on all legislative actions 
which come before them. 
 

BASKETBALL FREE THROW 
 

The council Free Throw Championship 
will be held on Sunday February 5, 2012.  
The event will begin at 1:30pm at St. 
Dominic High School.  The shoot is open 
to all Boys and Girls ages 10-14.  They do 
not need to be a child of a member, or even 
Catholic.  This is open to ALL. 
 
 

 

 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Don 
Aubuchon, Jim Beauvais, Fred Behlmann, 
John Bland, James Borgmeyer, Al 
Buechler, Rich Cierpiot, Eugene Cronk, 
Irv Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, Jim Herr, Bill 
Kirchoff, James “Tip” Koechner, Jim 
Kwarta, Kenny Lang, Bob Lepping, Vic 
Mennemeier, Phil Meyers, Leroy Ortbals, 
Henry Prinster, Keith Schulte, Howard 
Van Booven, Fr. Jim Wilke, the wives of 
Brothers Charlie Fierling, Charles Pabst, 
Bob Valentine, the brother of Brother 
Vince Scully, the grandson of Brother 
Andy Barth, the grandson of Brother 
William Grumich, the brother of Brother 
David White, the aunt and sister of Brother 
Bill Kirchoff, the son of Brother Jerry 
Pieper, the daughter and sister of Brother 
Henry Prinster, the mother-in-law of 
Brother Mike Saali, the daughter-in-law of 
Brother John Vogel, The brother-in-law of 
Brothers Joe and Bill Wolf and Duane 
Randell, the brother of Brother Ron 
Yeamans and all who have cancer or who 
are ailing.  Thanks for all the prayers for 
all who are or have been on the above list.  
 

PEP DARTBALL WORKERS 

 
Feb. 7:  Jane and Ron Haas and Jerry and 
JoAnn Schoenherr.  Feb. 14:  Wink and 
Ozzie Maher and Rich and Mary Fetsch. 
Feb. 21:  Joan and Ralph Pieper, Norbert 
and Mary Stoverink and Julie Christy. 
Feb. 28:  Betty and Jim Bruegenhemke and 
Mellie and Don Aubuchon. 
 

 

 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 
Hope everybody had a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year.  As we move into 
the New Year, we have a number of things 
coming up.  First would be the Roses for 
Life campaign, where we are currently 
working out participation dates with our 
parishes.  On February 5, we will be 
having our Free Throw Championship. 
Also in February, we are looking to 
possibly host a Wine Tasting event to help 
fund the state council's Meet Life 
Campaign, placing ultrasound machines in 
our states pregnancy resource centers.  We 
will also be hosting a 1st Degree at our 
February meeting.  If you haven't asked 
anyone to join, now would be a great time. 
 

EUCHRE TOURNAMENT 
 

There is a euchre tournament scheduled for 
Saturday, February 18, 2012 at the K C 
Hall to benefit the Special Olympics. This 
will be a 4 man tournament where you 
keep same partner all evening.  There will 
be lots of attendance prizes.  If you wish to 
donate an attendance prize please let 
Marge Gentemann or Dennis Henson 
know.  If you would like to help to get 
attendance prizes or work at the euchre, 
contact Dennis Henson at 294-0599. 
 

FOURTH DEGREE 

 

Anyone interested in attaining the Fourth 
Degree, should contact the Grand Knight 
as soon  as possible, since all applications 
need to be in by January 17th. 

 
 


